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Prospective Board Member 

About the Capitol 

The Capitol Civic Centre, established in 1986 as a 501(c)3 nonprofit corporation, is centered 
around a beautifully restored former vaudeville and silent movie venue, the Capitol Theater. 
Originally opened on June 19, 1921, it now serves as home to an impressive array of regional 
performing arts organizations, as well as national touring performers, arts education activities, 
and civic events. 

Why Become a Board Member? 

The Capitol Civic Centre is a vital part of this community’s quality of life. Countless expressions 
of creativity, art, culture, excellence, passion, community pride, and never-to-be-forgotten live 
moments of performance occur inside the building. It is a vital part of downtown Manitowoc’s 
future and an anchor for performing arts on the Lakeshore. 

Responsibilities 

1. Three-year term; eligible for up to two terms 
2. Attend monthly meetings on the fourth Wednesday of the month 
3. Serve on one standing committee 
4. Attend events and maintain a Capitol membership annually 
5. Serve as an ambassador of the Capitol and assist with fundraising 

Skills & Qualifications 

A healthy Board of Directors is representative of multiple demographics within the community 
the organization serves and includes a diverse group of skills, talents, resources, and 
perspectives. Enthusiasm for the organization, the building, and the mission are essential. 

For more information, contact PJ Albert, Executive Director, via email at pja[at]cccshows.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


